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RE: Commission Appointments


Governor Polis has a problem with appointments to Colorado’s Boards and Commissions.  His most recent appointments to the Colorado Parks and 
Wildlife Commission are another “Polis poke in the eye” to ranchers, anglers and hunters.

Our governor has a history of questionable appointments.  Many are not geographically distributed throughout the state.  Others have little to no experience in the field with which they are tasked to oversee.  A classic example is appointing an outspoken “vegan” to the Veterinarian Board to work with the livestock producers.

Should Governor Polis achieve his wildest dreams and become President of the United States, I will question his judgement in picking suitable and qualified candidates for the Federal and Supreme  Courts.
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